
 

 

 

All children deserve a present to unwrap on Christmas morning and the 

Rotary Club of Canvey Island, with your help, will be able to make 

Christmas special for local families who are finding things a little 

difficult at the moment. 

We are happy to accept any new, unwrapped toys for boys and girls of 

all ages.  These can include reading books, crayons and colouring 

pencils, colouring books, puzzles, Lego etc – all are acceptable. We are 

only able to accept new toys and gifts but any toy will brighten 

Christmas morning for many children. 

 New Clothing is also acceptable for any age boy or girl.  

A roll (or two) of wrapping paper, tape, or spare, unused Christmas 

cards these would be gratefully received too. 

If you can help, your items can be dropped off at the school during the 

hours of opening or Nationwide, Furtherwick Road as they are 

supporting us again this year. Please mention Rotary. 

Please only spend what you can afford, we understand this difficult 

financial time for everyone but be assured 

Your gifts will make a difference this Christmas  

and we thank you in advance. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
  

DONATIONS OF TOYS FOR BOYS AND GIRLS OF ALL AGES  

WILL HELP TO MAKE THIS CHRISTMAS BRIGHT FOR FAMILIES  

                           WHO NEED A LITTLE EXTRA SUPPORT. 
 


